Lady Dogs Drop Two at Victoria
By Judy Rogers

The Golden Plains Lady Bulldogs lost two games as they played on the road in
Victoria on September 12. This was the first time this season they had faced Victoria and
Northern Valley and lost to both teams.

The girls faced of with the Victoria Knights for their first match of the afternoon.
The worked together but the Knights took control to win the first set 25-16. The Dogs
just couldn’t quite get any advantage as they also lost the second set and the match 25-13.

The second match of the day was against the Northern Valley Huskies. The
Bulldogs recovered from their match against the Knights and played a close first set
against the Huskies. Despite their efforts, the Huskies claimed the win 2 5-22. The
second set was another close one as the Huskies again claimed the set and the match 25-
21.

“Several of the girls weren’t feeling well, so we had trouble getting our energy
levels up,” said Kadalen Unrein, freshman. “If we play them again, we will do better.”
The Bulldogs get a full week to practice before they hit the court again on September 19
in Quinter against Quinter and St. Francis.



